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The Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) has conducted a public review of the 
proposed TMDL for Polychlorinated Biphenyls in the Magothy River Mesohaline Chesapeake 
Bay Tidal Segment, Anne Arundel County, Maryland. The public comment period was open 
from August 5, 2014 to September 3, 2014.  MDE received no written comments during the 
public comment period. 
 


